Hi Molly, please find below Therapeutic Health Choice’s statement for HB5529

We firmly advocate for the establishment of a state-run reference facility. This facility is critical for
maintaining integrity within Safety Compliance Facilities, allowing for spot audits to ensure
accuracy and reliahility. CRA’s new reference labaratory will curtail the activities of bad actors.
Michigan is not alone in this initiative; New York has already commenced construction of a similar
facility, with Minnesota and other states planning or considering similar actions. This move is
essential for upholding the standards and trust in the cannabis testing industry.
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